
 
 

CCJP SUNDAY SEMINAR 

SUNDAY 21st  May 2017 
10.00 am – 12 noon 

Convent of Mercy, 6 Victoria Road, Parramatta 

Real News or Fake News? 

The Future of Journalism 
Dr Margaret Van Heekeren is a journalism academic with the Department of Media 

and Communications at the University of Sydney. She is a founding member of 
the Centre for Media History, based at Macquarie University. 

  
There will be a panel discussion with Margaret after her presentation. 

Come along and bring interested friends with you. 

For more information, contact CCJP: Tel. 02 9745 0820 Email: ccjp@bigpond.com Web: http://www.ccjpoz.org 

Notice on Parking and Access 

Street parking is available with the exception of 
Victoria Road and O’Connell Street which are 
no parking. The venue is at the end of Victoria 

Rd, opposite St Patrick's Cathedral. 
It’s a 10-minute walk from Parramatta Station 

 
All are welcome.  

$10 donation is appreciated. 
 

Morning tea will be provided 
during the seminar. 

The recent rise in the proliferation of fake news has 
identified social media as an enabling factor.  
 
However Dr Van Heekeren takes the view that this 
is, rather, a continuation of the historic misuse of 
news channels. 
 
She argues that whilst fake news is of critical 
concern, it is not a death knell of journalism’s future 
but a cyclical warning of a need to reinvigorate 
quality journalism. 
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